
   

  John Munns, Rear Commodore House. July 2020 

 

 

THE COMMODORE AND COMMITTEE WELCOME YOU BACK TO WMYC 
 

PLEASE OBSERVE THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES FOR YOUR SAFETY. 

 

Please maintain social distancing within the Club at all times, as per government guidelines. 

 

Please use the hand sanitiser provided at entrance points and throughout the club house 

 

You will be greeted at the main entrance to the club by Anna or her front of house delegate who will 

allocate a table or area for drinking. At the request of the Government contact details will be recorded 

to facilitate contact tracing, details will be kept securely for 21 days after which they will be destroyed. 

 

We are now able to offer pre-booking of tables indoors for restaurant and bar service, if you have 

mobility issues please call the restaurant for assistance. Tables can be booked on 01206 384463 or by 

emailing food@wmyc.org.uk . At busy periods we request that tables are vacated in a reasonable time 

frame to allow other members to be seated  

 

Club opening hours remain the same as before lockdown and are available to view on the WMYC 

website, however there will be no food service on Monday lunchtimes. 

 

Our menu has now expanded. We ask that food and drink is ordered remotely from your table, using a 

mobile device to email a photo of your order to food and drinks dedicated emails. A counter facility for 

ordering at the side bar will be available if necessary but may be slower than remote ordering. Please 

can only one person per table make the order at the bar and maintain social distancing. Your order will 

be brought to your allocated table. Payment is only by yacht club ‘card’ or bank cards.  

 

The bar area will be closed to standing drinkers, but Members will be able to keep their Clubcard well 

topped up at the side bar. 

 

Access to the building will be through the front door and exit via the conservatory. There will be laid 

down routes for the use of both Ladies and Gents toilets, please follow the one-way system. For 

disabled toilet access please speak with a member of staff for assistance with negotiating the system. 

 

We ask that your children remain under careful supervision to respect social distancing of all members 

and staff. 

 

If you have symptoms of Covid-19 please do not use the club or its facilities.  

 

If you have been in contact with a family or household member who is unwell with the symptoms 

of Covid-19 please avoid attending the club for a minimum of 14 days. 

 

We are aware that this is not business as usual, but request that you follow guidance and are patient 

with our staff as they adjust to a new way of working and rapidly changing Government guidance. 

These procedures may continue to change as we gain experience. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during these difficult times. 

 

If you have any feedback to assist in this process, please share it with the House Committee by 

email at info@wmyc.org.uk 

mailto:food@wmyc.org.uk

